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From The Director’s Desk, 

 

 The carnival is fast approaching, and we will need some volunteers to help at the 

carnival. If you have a free evening and would like to help, there will be plenty of 

opportunities so check out the signup sheet and fill your name in where you would have 

the time to help. We would appreciate all the help we can get.  

 

Make sure to come out for the parade on July 20th to support the Senior Center and 

to see some of our members riding in cars and on a float. 

 

I appreciate everyone coming to the all-member meeting last month and remaining 

considerate and respectful to each other.  I welcome the new members to the board and I 

look forward to working with you going forward. 

 

For those that haven’t heard we received a grant to replace some large furniture 

items in the center along with adding automatic door openers for the bathrooms and we 

are working diligently to get all our ducks in a row so we can receive the first 

disbursement of the grant money.  We can’t wait to get the center updated. 

 

The senior center is listed as a cooling center for the county so if you or anyone 

you know needs somewhere to go to get out of the heat come visit us.  If you know 

anyone that doesn’t have air conditioning, please check on them often to make sure they 

are ok.   

 

 

 

Lots of Love,     

    
         Erin   
 

HAPPENING IN STEWARTSTOWN—FOR THE JULY 4TH HOLIDAY 

HARPFEST 2024 will be held on Saturday, June 29th (With a Rain Date of Sunday, June 

30th) from 4pm until our fireworks display begins around 9:30pm. This year's event will have 

activities for kids to enjoy along with a variety of food to choose from. The event will also be 

open to all types of vendors looking to get their product or services out to the local 

community. Musical entertainment will be provided from 6:30pm-9:30pm by the JC Fisher 

band at our pavilion. Please be sure to get here early with your chairs to get a good view.  
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